
Brereton PTA Feedback Survey  

Thank you to everyone who took the time to complete our survey in July. Your      

feedback will help us to improve the way that the PTA keeps you informed and will   

also help to prioritise our activities and spending this year.   

  You said...   We will... 

80% of people think the   

number of PTA events is just 

right but that sometimes there 

can be too many in a short 

space of time. 

Continue to keep you informed 

via our existing methods but 

also by using the new PTA  

noticeboard by the car park. 

Most parents feel informed 

about what the PTA does, 

mainly through the weekly 

school newsletter and         

Facebook page. 

Aim for a similar number of 

varied events, ensuring these 

are appropriately spaced 

throughout the year (see    

calendar overleaf). 

There’s a lack of awareness 

about how PTA funds are 

spent. 

Communicate what we are 

fundraising for when we      

request donations / arrange 

events, as well as sharing how 

much was raised. 

We can’t always support 

events but would like to     

donate in another way. 

Schedule events well in       

advance on the PTA Facebook 

page and publish a calendar 

(see overleaf) 

More notice is needed about 

PTA meetings and events. 

We are looking into options 

including ad hoc donations via 

ParentPay / monthly direct 

debits / Amazon wish lists. 



Upcoming events in 2019... 

The upcoming events scheduled for the Autumn term are below: 

Month Date Time Location Support Required Event 

September 24th 6pm School Hall Come along and get       

involved!  

PTA Meeting 

October 9th 9.30-

10.30am 

School Hall Serving tea and coffee. Open Morning 

 23rd  6pm Bear’s Head 

Pub 

Come along and share   

ideas. 

PTA Meeting 

 25th All day Children’s Non-

Uniform Day 

School Please donate a bottle for 

the tombola at the       

Christmas fair. 

 25th  6pm School Hall Serving food and drinks, 

taking money on the door, 

face painting, selling glow 

sticks and treats. 

Disco 

November 9th 10am School play-

ground 

Help with outdoor mainte-

nance of the playground 

e.g. weeding, painting and 

general tidying (children 

welcome too). 

Maintenance      

Morning  

 22nd  All day Children’s Non-

Uniform Day 

School Please donate a gift for the 

present room at the    

Christmas Fair. 

 29th 6pm School Setting up on the Friday 

afternoon, manning stalls 

and the kitchen, tidying up 

afterwards. 

Christmas Fair 

We need your support!  

Everyone with a child / children at the school is a member of the PTA, so please spare as 

little or as much time as you can to help to raise funds to enrich our children's learning.  

If you’re able to help at any of the above events, please send us a message via our      

Facebook page or call into the school office.  

 @breretonprimaryschool-PTA 


